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Concerns about 
assessment costs

An open house was held on May 16 that introduced the project and shared and collected feedback on the 
proposed improvements. Informational materials and feedback opportunities were also available on the 
project website following the meeting,

WHAT’S NEXT?
The project team will consider the feedback received and finalize the feasibility report with a recommended 
design. The feasibility report will be brought to the City Council and a public improvement hearing will be held 
to consider approving the project for final design. Another neighborhood meeting will be held in fall 2024 to 
share the final design and draft plans for construction.
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Draft roadway 
design options
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Mixed responses about 
addition of curb and gutter

Requests to pave 
all of Pike Lake Rd.

Concerns about parking and 
access during construction

Requests to improve 
Martindale St. and 
Hickory Ln. cul-de-sacs

Questions about adding 
public sewer and water lines

Request for “no outlet” 
sign for Hickory Ln.

Request for curbs that 
are easy to drive over

Request for street name 
clarification and signage STREET

~25 ATTENDEES


